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To her and to the other friends in Prescott who so hospitably
welcomed the delegates, their warmest thanks are due.

The following is the Treasurer's Statement:
Thankoffering.........,..................203 0O
Holy Communion Service ................. 5 18
Missionary Meeting....................... 6 25
Junior Session............................ 4 O

S218 4.4
Will the Branches kindly address all letters relating to the LEAFLET

to MIss VAN STRAUBENZIE, KINGSToN.

[NIAGARA]. -DiocESAN Mo'ro.-" Lo 1 I arn with you alway."

Thd June Quarterly Meeting of the Diocesan Board was held on
Thursday, June 1st, in St. John's Church, Cayuga. The Holy Com-
munion was celebrated by Rev. Mr. Francis, assisted by Rev. Mr.
Maloney, of Nanticoke, about 40 communicants being present. The
pretty new Church was tastefully decorated with an abundance of
*lowers. The business meeting was presided over by Mrs. Wade, zst
Vice-President, in the continued absence of the President, Mrs.
McLaren. Great sympathy was felt for her in the recent death of ber
brother, and also with Mrs. DaMoulin, who has lately. suffered a
similar loss. R'ev. Mr. Francis kindly welcomed the visitors in a few
words, and Mrs. Wade replied, hoping that the meeting would have
the effect of deepening the interestof all who were present.

The Organizirg Sec. reported work done by St. George's Church,
Hamilton, though not yet fully organized. The Treasurer of the
Extra-cent-a-day Fend,reported $9.67 for the quarter. An invitation
from the Branches of Niagara Falls, Stamford and Queenston, jointly,
to hold the September Ç[uarterly Meeting at Niagara Falls, was read
and accepted with much pleasure. It was reported thnt a Committee
had been appointed (o confer with Canon Bland as to the religious
welfare of the Chinese in Hamilton. Mrs. DuMoulin conducted the
noon Bible Reading, urging those present to give one daily thought
to the subject of the Trinity. Miss Counsell's paper on " Individual
Effort " was much enjoyed, as was Miss Tilley's Address showing
the unity of the W.A. The Juniors were addressed after the close of
the meeting proper, by Mrs. G. F. Glassco, the newly appointed


